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Bal Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOL
Gadal

rwara

BBPS/GAR/PC/740/2024-25 2" April 2024

Dear Parents

With great excitement we invite you to share your perspectives for the upcoming feature of "*Let's Have a
Conversation - Parents Edition (Vol- 6)*," focussing on the significant *theme of promoting teamwork and

collaboration among our students*

We eagerly invite your thoughts and ideas, as we believe we can together empower our students to thrive

and excel.

We request you to share your thoughts with us through email or WhatsApp to the class teacher of your
ward latest by *4 April 2024*.

Regards
Geeta Bhardwaj

Principal Gadarwara
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